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Hello Members!!  
 
Well, our late start to the winter turned into an excellent riding season in our area!  Thank you to all of those 
who helped to make it possible, from trail signing & brushing to grooming!  
 
Our March meeting had very few in attendance.  We have a lot of big decisions to make for the upcoming 
year, so we hope to see a better turn out in April at the next meeting.  
 
The County needs to purchase at least 4 new tracks, 2 of which will be installed on the BRR/Merrimac 
groomer. At the last BRR meeting, we voted on paying for one.   
 
We are planning on doing some fundraisers this year. One will be the brat sale at Pierce’s Market.  Also talked 
about the possibility of a raffle of a trailer/snowmobile.  If anyone has any other fundraiser ideas, please let us 
know, we are open to any suggestions. 
 
Lets start working on our next season. 
      
See you all at the next meeting!  
Vince & Angie 

NEXT CLUB MEETING: 

When: Wednesday, April 14th, 2021 
Where: Fore Seasons @ Baraboo Country Club.    
Time:  7:00 p.m.   
*Note: If you would like to patronize our sponsor please arrive early. 



 
Please thank our sponsors by supporting them! 
 

 
 
 


